
 
 

 

 
 

              
          September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am delighted to be writing to welcome you and your child to Calder High School. It was a pleasure to see so many 
students enjoying themselves at the recent Summer School and I hope that attending this week has really helped 

our new Year 7 cohort develop the confidence needed for a smooth transition to secondary school.  

 
Please find details below of three upcoming events. 

 
Year 7 Team Building Day – Friday 20 September 

As part of our ongoing transition programme, all Year 7 students will take part in a Circus Skills day where they will 

complete a carousel of activities led by Circus Sensible in a Big Top that will be on the school field. Obviously such an 
activity comes at a cost, so I would be most grateful if you could upload a voluntary contribution of £10 to ParentPay 

by Friday 13 September. It is with regret that if a sufficient number of voluntary contributions are not made, the 
event may well have to be cancelled. If you have yet to set up ParentPay and would like further support please email 

rsutcliffe@calderlearningtrust.com. 
 

Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening – Thursday 24th October 4-7pm 

As part of our own going transition, this evening, which will take place in the school theatre, has been set up to allow 
parents/carers to meet their child’s form tutor. Conversations will focus on your child’s transition from primary school 

rather than an opportunity to discuss progress in individual subjects. Please use the link below, which will go active 
later today, to make your appointment with your child’s tutor. The evening will take place in the school theatre which 

is accessed via main reception. I look forward to seeing you then. https://calder.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
If you have any questions about either of these events, please do not hesitate to contact me by emailing  

pastoraladmin@calderlearningtrust.com 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr T Driver 

Head of Year 7 
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